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REPORT:  Committee Vote: Favorably 4-0 (Council Watson, Harrison, Dernoga, and 

Oriadha) Absent: Franklin 

 

The Prince George's County Council's Government Operations and Fiscal Policy 

Committee convened on October 7, 2024, to consider CR-86-2024, a Resolution 

concerning the creation of a new salary schedule for Assistant State’s Attorney Exempt 

Employees – salary schedule SAO. 

This legislation will create a new Salary Schedule for certain exempt employees of the 

State’s Attorney’s Office and reflect pay rates and benefits for these Assistant State’s 

Attorneys I-VII and State’s Attorney’s Investigators. 

The Office of Human Resources conducted occupational studies for the Assistant State’s 

Attorney and State’s Attorney’s Investigator classes of work. Upon completion of the 

studies, it was recommended that the Classification Specifications and grades be 

modified to be in line with industry standards and it has been determined that the State’s 

Attorney’s Investigator positions should be restored to the “L” salary schedule in 

accordance with County Code provisions. 

The Budget and Policy Analysis Group, per the Office of Management and Budget, finds 

that the adoption of CR-086-2024 and enactment of its companion legislation CB-96-

2024 will not have a direct adverse fiscal impact on the County, as the Office of 

Management and Budget states that all the current incumbents' salaries are above the 

minimum salary range. 

Sakinda Skinner, representing the Office of the County Executive, and Gitana Stewart of 

OHRM requested a favorable report. 

After discussion, the Prince George’s County Council, Government Operations and 

Fiscal Policy Committee, reported CR-86-2024 out favorably, 4-0. 

 


